June 2019 Newsletter/Events
I would like to Thank all the Volunteers who made the month of May a huge success.  The 9th Annual JAMR event was also a huge success which was held on April 13 here at our Post. We were presented with a check from the event for $4,135.50 on May 16. Thank you to everyone who participated in this year’s event.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]**REMINDER** NO POST MEETING IN JUNE- NEXT MEETING WILL BE ON 8 JULY @ 1900 HRS.
Mother’s Day Breakfast Buffet was a huge success and June we will do the same for our Father’s on Saturday June 15.  We had a huge turnout for our Memorial Day BBQ on May 27 and I would like to thank everyone who attended and all the VOLUNTEERS who helped make this happen!! I would also like to THANK all the Members who helped with our Annual Poppy Drive. We are going to try Karaoke again after June 7 Post Dinner from 7pm-10pm. (Please see attached Calendar for more events) 
The Auxiliary will have a Father’s Day Raffle Basket and will begin selling tickets June 4 at the Post. (6 tickets for $5 or a stretch of tickets for $20) The Drawing will be held after Father’s Day Breakfast Buffet on June 15. (All proceeds benefit their relief fund)
The Post would like to Welcome all our new members and friends. 
We continue to collect donations for the Family Fund for Kimmie and Tommie Boles here at the Post to help out with expenses in Salt Lake City. You can bring your donation in or mail to the Post and we will make sure they receive them as well as get well cards. (Please make checks payable to Tom Boles) Please keep them in your thoughts and prayers in this difficult time. Kimmie is recovering well after her liver transplant back on May 5 and remains in the hospital until she is more stable to be released, in which time she will remain in Salt Lake for several weeks until they feel she is able to return back to Boise. I will keep everyone updated as soon as I receive any further updates.
I would like to Thank everyone for all your support this month at the Post!! Garrett Newman 
